
Blue Rock Water Company 
7511 Greenwood Avenue N #4011 

Seattle • Washington • 98103 
206•764•3345

April 19, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: UW-220260, Tariff revision request 1 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

The following addresses comments and corrections proposed by staff via an email dated April 13, 2022.

 

Attached you will find the revised tariff pages First Revision of Sheet No. 23 Canceling Original Sheet No. 23 
WN U-2. On April 13 the company submitted those modifications without the Cover Letter as required by 
Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-07-140 (4). This cover letter corrects the original deficiency by 
providing the required documentation. 

Again, the purpose of this filing is to update pass-through water system facilities charges for the Lowper Water 
System (DOH ID# 019595) and to respond to staff input regarding the tariff sheets submitted on April 12. 

Mr. Jason Dorland has the authority to issue tariff pages on behalf of the company and the undersigned 
has the authority to file those tariff pages on behalf of the company. 

The company respectfully requests that the Commission approved the filed revised tariff sheet. If you 
have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Finance Manager 

Enclosures 
Cc: Jason Dorland (via email) 

Encl:    First Revision of Sheet No. 23 Canceling Original Sheet No. 23 WN U-2 (REVISED) 

Sara Dorland 
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